

Research Staff News

November 2014 Issue number 8

Update from the Research Staff Office

Hello Everyone,

There ¶ not much space for me to write this month as there are a lot of interesting opportunities coming up over the next month or so to tell you about.

- , ¶ P ORRNLQJ IRUZDUG WR RXU MRLQW Hon'Y H 4th December ±Enhancing Professional Effectiveness. Places for this event went quickly, so for those that missed out, we will be looking to run another one in 2015.
- 'RQ¶W PLVV WKH 2QOLQH 9LWDH±27thDNQwJ tReXeW will be plenty of tips on raising your profile both inside and outside academia.

Best wishes,

Natalie James (Research Staff Officer, Research and Enterprise)

Forthcomie

F

